
 

 

 

 

24th February 2023 

 

STRIKE ACTION – Thursday 2nd March 

 

Dear Parents, 

I wrote to you earlier this week about the possible industrial action (strike) being taken by the National 

Education Union (NEU) next Thursday 2nd March.  

I can confirm that on this date school will be fully open.  

Finally, please note that your child is expected to attend school and will be marked as absent if 

they do not. 

I will update you in due course regarding the next proposed days of action, which are due to be held on 

Wednesday 15th and Thursday 16th March 2023. 

If you have any questions relating to the above, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Janette Teague 

Headteacher 

 

Westfields Infant School 

School Lane, Yateley, Hampshire, GU46 6NN 
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